Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Medicine has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Mojgan Kaveh-Talley, M.D., on June 23, 2014.   The Petitioner seeks the Board’s interpretation of the requirement for his Florida licensure renewal as it applies to his recent two months of observership training.  The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for August 1, 2014.  Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.  Copies of the petition may be obtained by contacting:  Allison M. Dudley, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, by email at Allison.Dudley@flhealth.gov, or by telephoning (850)245-4137.

